
From: Jessica Gifford  

Sent: Wednesday, October 05, 2016 3:16 PM 
To: Rick Lopez; Janet Tobin 

Cc: Catherine Epstein 
Subject: RE: follow-up with Rick Lopez 

 

Hi All, 

The students who contributed letters have all signed consent forms to share these letters within 

the Amherst community, so you’re welcome to share them. Last year I posted them to the our 

webpage, requiring a login. This year 410 students completed the belonging intervention (as the 

letter-reading and reflection exercise is called), compared to 355 last year. Some of the responses 

are incredibly moving, so we also created a booklet highlighting a few excerpts last year, which I 

have also attached. 

Best, 

Jessica 

 


